
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – PROPOSED UPDATE 
OF THE COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES DEVELOPER FEE PROGRAM 
FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE CONSOLIDATED FIRE PROTECTION 
DISTRICT OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY AND CONSIDERATION OF 

THE DEVELOPER FEE FUNDS 2022-23 FISCAL YEAR-END REPORT 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of 

Supervisors (Board) regarding the intention of the Board to Update the County of Los 

Angeles Developer Fee Program for the benefit of the Consolidated Fire Protection 

District of Los Angeles County which includes the Developer Fee amount, the 

Developer Fee Resolution, the Developer Fee Detailed Fire Station Plan dated 

October 2023 and to consider the Developer Fee Funds 2022-23 Fiscal Year-End 

Report.  Said public hearing will be held on January 30, 2024, at 9:30 a.m., in the 

Hearing Room of the Board of Supervisors, Room 381B, Kenneth Hahn Hall of 

Administration, 500 West Temple Street (corner of Temple Street and Grand 

Avenue), Los Angeles, California 90012. 

Please visit http://bos.lacounty.gov/Board-Meeting/Board-Agendas for details 

on how to listen to the virtual meeting and/or address the Board. 

The Board of Supervisors will consider and may adopt the updated Developer 

Fee Detailed Fire Station Plan dated October 2023, the 2023 Developer Fee 

Calculation Summary, the Developer Fee Funds 2022-23 Fiscal Year-End Report, and 

the updated Developer Fee rates per square foot of new floor areas of buildings in the 

Antelope Valley, Santa Clarita Valley, Malibu/Santa Monica Mountains (Areas of 

Benefit) and in the City of Calabasas.  Further, notice is given that the Board of 

Supervisors may continue this hearing from time to time.   

Written comments may be sent to the Executive Office of the Board of 

Supervisors at Room 383, Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration, 500 West Temple 

Street, Los Angeles, California 90012.  For further information regarding the update 



to the Developer Fee Program, please call the Los Angeles County Fire Department, 

Planning and Grants Division at (323) 267-7325. 

Si no entiende esta noticia o si necesita mas informacion favor de llamar a este 

numero (323) 267-7325. 

For the most current information about filing Appeals, please contact the Executive 

Office Public Hearings Section at: 

Tel: (213) 974-1426 
Fax: (213) 620-0636 

 
E-mail:  PublicHearing@bos.lacounty.gov 

 

 
CELIA ZAVALA  
EXECUTIVE OFFICER OF 
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


